
St John’s Primary School, Mullumbimby
11 Murwillumbah Road

P.O Box 358 Mullumbimby NSW 2482
Phone. (02) 6684 2386

Dear Parents & Carers,

The School Fees for 2021 have been established and there is a small increase.

School fees consist of four components: Tuition Fee, Resource Fee, Technology Fee and Building Levy.

The Tuition Fee represents a small proportion of the actual costs involved in staffing and operating a
school. This fee is discounted for siblings.

The Resource Fee is an annual amount charged in Term One. It represents a partial contribution towards
student school materials, stationery and other consumables. The school will be providing all materials for
the students in the classrooms including writing materials. There is no sibling discount for this fee – all
students are billed $270.00.

Technology Fee an annual amount of $85 per child to upgrade and maintain our technology/hardware.

Building and Maintenance Levy is $285 per family. Partial contribution toward the cost of major
maintenance and the service of capital loans.

Tuition
Fee

Resource
Fee

Technology
Fee

Building &
Maintenance
Fee

5% discount if
account  paid
in full by 12

March

Annual Total
for 2021

One child $790 $270 $85 $285 1390.50 $1430
Two children $1422 $540 $170 $285 2345.90 $2417
Three children $1817 $810 $255 $285 3076.15 $3167

School fees are due in four instalments over the four terms:
DUE DATE One child Two children Three children

First
Instalment

12 March, 2021 $560.00 $1009.25 $1399.25

Second
Instalment

22 May, 2021 $290.00 $469.25 $589.25

Third
Instalment

14 Aug, 2021 $290.00 $469.25 $589.25

Final
Instalment

5 Nov, 2021 $290.00 $469.25 $589.25

TOTAL $1430.00 2417.00 3167.00

The payment methods are: EFTPOS: CASH: CHEQUE: BPAY – use the Biller Code and Reference
printed on your statement.
Families receive a 5% discount on tuition fees if the total annual 2021 school fees are received by
12th March. The discount will be issued via a fee credit to your school account. You must pay the Annual
Total up front to receive the 5% credit

It is important that if you are having difficulty paying school fees to contact me early in the year to discuss
the situation.

Kind regards,
Mrs Renay Condon, Principal


